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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

Dear Parents

Quad Federation Cross Country
The children have been given an exciting opportunity to take part in a netball sporting event at Richard Crosse Primary School on Friday 7th February 2020 4.00 to 4.45pm
The children will need to be collected at normal time from school, then transported to Richard Crosse for this event, parents are invited to stay and watch the children before taking their child home.
The children will need to wear their full PE kit and trainers.

Please complete the google form giving consent for your child to participate in this event.
https://forms.gle/H2CU4r1vi8K5ygwM9
Yours sincerely

Mr S Challinor
Teacher
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